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Surgery Drop Off Instructions 

 
 

Your pet is scheduled for surgery at Deerfield Veterinary Clinic.  He/she will 
need to be dropped off between 7am – 8am.  Please do not give any food 
after 10:00 pm the night before.  You may offer water until you leave home, 
but please make sure your pet uses “the restroom” before you drop off 
unless otherwise instructed. 
 
We recommend pre-surgery blood tests for all our patients.  This testing 
ensures that your pet can properly process and eliminate an anesthetic. 
While optional for young healthy pets, senior pets (over 6-8 years old) must 
be tested due to their higher anesthetic risks.  This testing can be done the 
morning of the surgery if it has not been done within a month prior to the 
procedure. 
 
If your pet is not micro chipped, the HomeAgain Microchip can be 
implanted during surgery for the price of $50.00 (which includes 
registration).  Microchipping greatly increases the chance of finding your 
pet should he/she ever be lost.  Please let us know if you would like your 
pet to be micro chipped while here for surgery. 
 
We also offer additional pain management post surgery.  You will be able 
to choose this on the day of surgery.  It is highly recommended for all 
patients. 
 
If you are unable to keep this surgery appointment, we request a three day 
notice.   
 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you! 
 
Deerfield Veterinary Clinic Staff 
 


